
 

 
 

 

WORKSHOP FOR VOLUNTEERS AND EMPLOYEES 
 

WHEN: Monday, April 1st, 9:00 am – noon 
OR 

Saturday, April 13th, 9:00 am – noon 
 

WHERE: St. Luke's Church Hall, 3821 Cedar Hill Cross Road 
 

 

The purpose of the Safe Church Program is to ensure that our parishes are 
places of safety and wholeness for those who come to us seeking the love of 
Christ, and to ensure that all of our volunteers and employees are aware of 
their own personal safety and are equipped to manage their own personal risk. 
 
 
 

 

Safe Church training is a required by the Diocese for  
ministry volunteers in positions of power such as parish council members,  

and for those working with children, youth, and/or vulnerable adults. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

TO REGISTER: Contact St. Luke's Church Office at 250-477-6741 or 
st.lukes@shaw.ca. Please provide your name, your parish name, and an e-
mail contact or phone number. 

 
Registration closes Wednesday, March 27th (for the April 1st workshop)  

and Wednesday, April 10th (for the April 13th workshop) 
or once 32 people have registered for each workshop. 
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